ERRATUM

In Volume 7, Number 2, 2001, of The International Tinnitus Jour-
nal, the names of several authors of “Falls in the Elderly: The De-
velopment of a Risk Questionnaire and Posturographic Findings”
on p. 105 were misspelled. The authors of the article are Dario
Alpini, Reuven Kohen-Raz, Riki Brown, Arie Burstin, Luigi Tesio,
Luigi Pugnetti, Laura Mendozzi, Giuseppe Sambataro, Antonio
Cesarani, and Davide Antonio Giuliano.
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